
 
 
 
 
 
 

Press Release 
 
During the month of April the Guilford Police Department, in conjunction with the Connecticut Department of 
Consumer Protection/Alcohol Compliance Commission as well as the Guilford D.A.Y. (Developmental Assets 
for Youth) Coalition conducted an alcohol compliance operation designed to identify any licensed or 
permitted locations in Guilford that are selling alcoholic beverages to minors. The operation was completed 
and zero (0) violations were discovered in any establishments inspected. The following locations were 
checked during the operation: 

 
-The Little Store, 2802 Durham Rd. 
-The Fresh Market, 1919 Boston Post Rd. 
-Frank's Package Store, 15 Boston St. 
-Guilford Wine Company, 1200 Boston Post Rd. 
-Shoreline Wine Merchant, 1015 Boston Post Rd. 
-Guilford Spirit Shop, 637 Boston Post Rd. 
-Bob's Bottle Shop, 13 Water St. 
-Fitzspirits, 342 Stepstone Hill Rd. 
-Westwoods Wine & Spirits, 2311 Boston Post Rd. 
-Sachem Wine & Spirits, 1795 Boston Post Rd. 

 
Guilford Police Department, Connecticut Department of Consumer Protection/Alcohol Compliance 
Commission and Guilford D.A.Y. take pride in knowing that our business owners who sell alcoholic 
beverages share in our common interest in keeping our community safe by actively and effectively identifying 
patrons making purchases in their establishments. These steps help toward our common mission to prevent 
underage alcohol consumption and the dangers affiliated therein. 


